Hadley Board of Health Notice of Public Hearing. Notice is hereby given that the
Hadley Board of Health, under its authority pursuant to the Code of Massachusetts
Regulations Title 333, and in accordance with M.G.L. c. 30A, will hold a public
hearing on the deferment process in the Town of Hadley Bylaw - Ch 104-7 Plastic
Reduction. Climate change committee & Selectboard representation will be present
alongside the Board of Health to hear public testimony. The hearing will be held on
the following date: January 9th, 2023 at 7:00 PM in person at the Hadley Senior
Center. It will also be held virtually via Zoom:
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87316076397?pwd=RDJNQlcwdzU1UDQwb0owd1B6T1
F3UTO09 Meeting ID: 873 1607 6397 Passcode: 914346 One tap
mobile+13126266799,,87316076397# US (Chicago) +16469313860,,87316076397#
US Testimony may be presented orally at the virtual hearing or in writing. Written
comments will be accepted until 5:00 PM on January 5th, 2023. Written testimony
must be submitted by e-mail to health@hadleyma.org or by mail to Hadley Board of
Health 100 Middle St, 01035. Please indicate the regulation on which you are
submitting written testimony. The regulation is available on the Town of Hadley
website at: https://ecode360.com/39492997
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